
 

 

Whitmore Attendance Matters Newsletter   

Spring Term 1 : Week 2 — 19/01/2024 
Our motto for attendance is: IN SCHOOL, ON TIME, EVERY DAY 

 

Welcome to our weekly attendance newsletter.  

 

Our whole-school attendance this week is 92.5% - although this is much improved on last week, 

this is still below the expected attendance rate in school as set by the DfE, so please ensure that 

your child attends school regularly unless there is a specific medical reason 

stopping them. Our target of 96% remains. Please refer to the NHS guide-

lines which outline illnesses that children are able attend school with (link 

below). 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  
 

Remember to call the school office, or use Studybugs  to inform us of your child’s absence. If you 

need help installing this app, please speak to the office. 

 

Our target continues to be 96%. 

 

Over the coming weeks, we will continue to book school based meetings with parents 

where their child has poor attendance. The purpose of these meetings is to improve 

attendance levels. Please refer to our 

attendance policy to learn more about 

these meetings. 

 

Very well done to the classes with the best 

attendance this week: 

 

Daffodil class in Reception/KS1 with  95% 

 

Elm class in KS2 with 96.2% 

 

The weekly winners this week can agree in 

their classes what they would like their extra 

treat to be.  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

92.5% 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

 
Whitmore Attendance Matters Newsletter   

Spring Term 1, Week 2 Whole school attendance for the week—92.5% (target-96%) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


